
 

 
 
 
 

Atlantic Premiers concerned about the impact of proposed changes to the  
Air Passenger Protection Regulations 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
(January 18, 2024) – On January 12, 2024, the Council of Atlantic Premiers wrote to the 
Honourable Pablo Rodriguez, Minister of Transport for the Government of Canada, regarding 
proposed changes to the Air Passenger Protection Regulations and the impact they may have 
on air connectivity in Atlantic Canada.  
 
While Atlantic Premiers recognize the importance of respecting passenger rights, Premiers are 
concerned the proposed regulatory changes could mean even further increased costs for 
Atlantic residents as well as airlines becoming hesitant to continue, resume or provide service 
to the region, ultimately limiting air accessibility.  

Premiers requested that the process for adopting these new regulations be reconsidered to 
allow for further consultation. 

To view the Letter to Minister Rodriguez: CAP Correspondence to Hon Pablo Rodriguez - 
regarding proposed changes to Air Passenger Protection Regulations EN 
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For media inquiries, please contact:   
Adam Ross, Office of the Premier, Prince Edward Island, 902-368-4400   
Catherine Klimek, Office of the Premier, Nova Scotia, 902-717-1020   
Nicolle Carlin, Office of the Premier, New Brunswick, 506-453-7494   
Meghan McCabe, Office of the Premier, Newfoundland and Labrador, 709-729-3960  
 

https://cap-cpma.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/CAP-Correspondence-to-Hon-Pablo-Rodriguez-regarding-proposed-changes-to-Air-Passenger-Protection-Regulations-EN.pdf
https://cap-cpma.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/CAP-Correspondence-to-Hon-Pablo-Rodriguez-regarding-proposed-changes-to-Air-Passenger-Protection-Regulations-EN.pdf

